Radio Esperanza

KRIO 910AM -+ FMS88.5 KOIR

LLa Voz Radial del Seminario Biblico Rio Grande

4300 S. Business 281 * Edinburg, Texas 78539 + (512) 383-3845

July 16, 1990

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you very much for your letter of June 28, informing us of the
most unusual feat of hearing our "tiny'" FM radio station in Overland
Park, Kansas.

Being an old Kansas City Missouri boy I am very familiar with Overland
Park and have taught some seminars in one of the churches in Overland
Park a few years back.

This will acknowledge your reception of our station at 5:00 p.m. on
June 28. The call letters that you missed were KRIO, our AM Station,
in McAllen and the balance of it is correct. The staff member giving
the news, was Becky Albarran, and she was indeed giving the news in
Spanish during a Youth Segment which runs from 4-7 p.m. on our Spanish
stations.

If you are ever down south Texas way, please stop in and visit us at
our studios, located on the Rio Grande Bible Institute campus. We would

be happy to get acquainted with you.

Sincerely,
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Don L. DeMonbrun {

Director of Operations
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Afiliado a La Cadena Radial Mundial y HCJB, Quito, Ecuador



